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01. February 2022

Training

Apply now until 28 February
The city of Bocholt, as a versatile company and attractive employer, is looking for
committed people aged between 18 and 27 for a voluntary social year (FSJ) for its fire and
rescue station from 1 August or 1 September 2022. The application deadline is 28 February
2022.

Independent work in the day-to-day life of the fire brigade or the Fire and Rescue Service
Academy Bocholt and regular training weeks by the Hesse State Fire Brigade Association
as the training provider are just some of the exciting experiences that can be gained here.

Further information on the job offer is available at www.bocholt.de/rathaus/ausbildung .
Applications can be submitted via the online application manager  until 28 February
2022.

Job offer: Voluntary social year with the Bocholt fire brigade
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